Northeast District Vice President Report - 02/05/2019

Nothing much to report on since my last report. Convention in Casper was amazing with great classes.

I have reached out to the Buffalo and Sheridan Boards with no success. Kind of at a loss with that situation still. All I know is to keep trying on my end.

At the Northeast Wyoming Realtor Alliance's annual Christmas luncheon held this past December as NE DVP I was honored to hand out Emeritus Certificates and Pins to 4 of our local members. Vicki Saylor, Bobby Ostlund, Ted Jerred and Donna Mae Jerred.

I am looking forward to my second term as the Northeast District Vice President, and our upcoming trip to Cheyenne this month for Legislative meetings.



Leitha M. Sowder, Northeast District Vice President eXp Realty